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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

The City of Fort Atkinson will hold a ribbon cutting at the completed Robert Street Bridge on 
Wednesday, Aug. 31 2022, at 5 p.m. meeting on the south side of the Robert Street Bridge. A 
quorum of the Fort Atkinson City Council, may be present, but no official action will be taken. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date Posted: August 30, 2022 
 
CC: City Council; City Management Team; Media  
 
Visit us online! City news and information can be found at www.fortatkinsonwi.gov, and be sure to 
follow us on Facebook @FortAtkinsonWI. 

http://www.fortatkinsonwi.gov/

